
Association of School Business
Officials f nternational

1140f NoÉh Shore Drive
Reston, VA 20190-4200

March 26,2013

Donna Oberg, CSBO

Assistant Superintendent Business Services

Geneva CUSD 304
227 North Fourth Street
Geneva, lL 601-34

Dear Ms. Oberg:

The Association of School Business Officials lnternational (ASBO) is pleased to announcethat
Geneva Community Unit School District #3O4 has received ASBO's Meritorious Budget Award
(MBA) for its 20L2-2013 annual budget. The award represents a significant achievement by

Geneva Community Unit School District # 304. lt reflects the commitment by you, your staff, and

the school district to achieve the highest standards of school budgeting.

The Meritorious Budget Award Review Team that evaluated your budget prepared the attached

comments for your consideration. Also attached is your 2Ot2-20L3 award certificate. A sample
press release you may use for publicity purposes and a list of suggestions on how to submit a

press release are also attached. The year plate forthe perpetual plaque is being sent under
separate cover.

Congratulationsto you and the members of yourstaff who worked so hard to earn the
Meritorious Budget Award. We look forward to your continued participation in the MBA program.

Sincerely,

John D. Musso
Executive Director, CAE, RSBA
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The budget adheres to the principles and standards
of ASBO lnternational's Meritorious Budget Award criteria.

Ron McCulley, CPPB, RSBO

President

John D. Musso, CAE, RSBA

Executive Director


